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15 February 2013 
 
Mr.  Murray McCully, MP 
Hon: Minister of Foreign Affairs 
Wellington. 
 
Hon: Sir, 
  
                                            CHOGM 2013 
 
We wrote to you last time when CHOGM was held in Australia with a request to explore the 
possibility of suspending Sri Lanka from the Commonwealth on account of Sri Lanka’s 
deviation from the norms on which the Commonwealth was founded.  
 
Situation in Sri Lanka is deteriorating day by day on all fronts with steps being expedited in 
quick succession on the structured and stratified genocide.  
 
The British Commonwealth as it was known at the initiation, was founded on the solemn 
undertaking that the one time British Colonies would continue to uphold the traditions and 
conventions evolved  in good democratic governance and maintenance of the independence 
and    impartiality of the Judiciary in the administration of justice.. 
 
Sri Lanka is soaked in Tamil blood with new roads and posh buildings coming up over 
hundreds of mass graves holding the bodies of over 150,000 innocent Tamils cunningly 
enticed into areas advertised as “NO FIRE ZONES” but predetermined to be their 
GRAVES.  The Commonwealth cannot tarnish its image by stepping into a country 
blemished with sins – more so, let not Her Majesty the Queen step into this sinful country 
and bring disgrace to the Throne. In the alternative, please offer to host the CHOGM in New 
Zealand and save the dignity and decorum of the member States. It will also be an added 
pride for New Zealand. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
A.Theva Rajan,QSM 
Co-ordinator.     
 
 


